
From: Troiyh Warrican 

Sent: 23 January 2020 16:39 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Philip Gibbard 

Subject: RE: Advertisement application - 2019/6347/A - 209-210 Tottenham Court Road 

Hi Tony 

There seems to be am error on our application, the only sign which is to be illuminated is the 

projecting sign therefore the drawings are correct. 

Apologies for the confusion caused. 

Regards 

Troiyh  

 

 


